
If you have any new
mittens, hats, gloves, or

scarves, they can be
donated to our 

Mitten Tree for the
Christmas Hope

Project. 

Give the Gift of Warmth!

Help us help kids stay
warm this winter

Just stop by the
Library and

drop off these
new  unwrapped

items.*

*Need comes in all sizes, 
so new items of any size
are welcomed!

+

Nov.1 - Dec. 16, 2024


